From: PUCWeb Notification

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 1:00:11 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Paul Cooperrider

Submission Time: Apr 12 2022 12:07PM
Email: paul.strategiem@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-375-8591

Address: 8690 W. Atwater Dr.

Garden City, ID 83714

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power
Case ID: IPC-E-21-40

Comment: "Idaho Power's latest proposal to augment Solar Power in the state does NOT do an
adequate job of enabling DER's, including Community Solar, to connect and participate in the
energy transition in our state. Benefits of DER's, including Community Solar, include better
grid resiliency and reliability, deferred build out of distribution lines, and enabling the
participation of customers who might not otherwise be able to tap into solar energy to do so.
These are all benefits to customers of IOU's, to whom the PUC is chartered to ensure
affordable, reliable and resilience energy."
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